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NOTE 

Further to the note issued on 13 November 1979, there is attached the 
text of a letter from the Secretary-General addressed to the Minister of Foreign 
Affairs of the Republic of South Africa on the subject of Namibia, written in 
reply to the letter from the Foreign Minister to the Secretary-General that was 
circulated as Security Council document s/13620. 
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Annex 

Letter dated 1.6 November 1979 from the Secretary-General 
to the Minister for Foreign Affairs of South Africa 

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 13 November 1979. 
I should like in this connexion to refer to my letters of 7, 8, 9 and 12 November 
which fully reflect my position on this matter. 

Accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

(Signed) Kurt WALDHEIM 
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